
                                     

 
 

BUDGET REVIEW SESSION 
APRIL 18, 2016 

4:30 P.M. 
 
Presiding Officer of the Council, Lisa Nanton, hereby advises the 
audience that a Special Public Meeting for the purpose of reviewing 
and/or holding departmental hearings on the CY 2016 Budget is being 
held on Monday, April 18, 4:30 P.M., in the Council Chambers, City 
Hall, Perth Amboy. 
 
This notice has been filed with the Home News Tribune, The Star 
Ledger, and posted on the bulletin board in the City Clerk’s Office. 
 
 

DEPARTMENTAL  REVIEWS 
 

 Police Dept. 
 Fire Dept. 
 Code Enforcement 
 Recreation/Human Services 
 Department of Public Works 

 
PUBLIC COMMENT 

(5 MINUTES  PER SPEAKER) 
 
 

ADJOURNMENT 
 
 
 
Elaine M. Jasko 
City Clerk 
  
 


